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Louisa-Muscatine 
Community School District 

 
We Value, We Challenge, We Prepare each and every student.  

  
Parents & Families, 
 
The State of Iowa would like to ask you about technology access for your 
household. This information will help in planning for next school year, should 
learning from home need to occur because of the COVID-19 pandemic. Our 
district encourages you to complete this survey so your technology barriers are 
known to the State. 
 
• The survey should take less than five minutes to complete. 
• The survey only needs to be taken one time for your entire household. 
• In your responses, only include students who will be in grades preschool 
through twelfth grade, or participating in post-secondary education, during the 
2020-21 school year. 
• There is a drop-down in the upper left corner of the survey to change the 
survey language from English to Spanish. If your household needs the survey 
in another language, contact our district at (319)726-3541 or lgoddard@lmcsd.org 
 
Please click on the link below to take the short survey about the learners in 
your household. The survey will be available through June 24th. 
 
http://bit.ly/iowatechsurvey 
 
If you have any difficulties while completing the survey, please email 
support_iowa@panoramaed.com, or contact our district at (319)726-3541. 
 
Thank you for providing this essential information! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Van Sickle, Superintendent 
Louisa-Muscatine Community School District 

It is the policy of Louisa-Muscatine CSD not to discriminate on the basis of race, creed, color, sex, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, national origin, gender, disability, religion, age, political party affiliation, socioeconomic status, or actual or 
potential parental, family or marital status in its programs, activities, or employment practices as required by the Iowa Code. 
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